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IT Committee

From: Miriam Trahan <mauimimi@me.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 15, 2021 8:58 PM

To: IT Committee

Cc: Jennifer Barr

Subject: Stop sign in Haiku

Aloha
The community of Haiku is growing like all of Maui. Our town has more traffic than ever before. Drivers coming up from
Hana Highway are often going too fast through the main intersection. There are many pedestrians daily, including
schoolchildren.
At a meeting of the Haiku Town Association the idea of a 4-way stop sign got unanimous approval.
The request for this stop sign is now over 2 years old. How long must we wait for such an important safety measure?
Please do what you can to fulfill this request for the town. Thank you.

Miriam Trahan
AlohaAina Center


